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Please support the Oregon Advocacy Commissions Office fully. Their office supports 

4 very important commissions that provide representation for very marginalized 

peoples. This commission could use even more funding, considering the important 

tasks of healing what has made people marginalized in this state. Without support 

from this office, the 4 commission groups would not be able to bring in unheard 

voices and will cause more damages. Thank you. 


